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May 16, 2011

The Honorable Jim Jordan

United States House of Representatives
1524 Longworth House Office Building
Independence & New Jersey Avenues, SE
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Jordan,

Thank you and the membership of the Republican Study Committee for your leadership
in putting forth a clear, common-sense position on the current debt limit debate.

Your “Cut, Cap, and Balance” approach calling for deep spending cuts, a hard spending
cap, and a balanced budget amendment as pre-conditions to raising our nation's debt
limit would significantly help America return to the pathway to prosperity in the near-
term, medium-term, and long-term budget windows.

Let Freedom Ring strongly endorses your plan and encourages every Member of
Congress to support it and sign on to your letter to Speaker Boehner.

Sincerely,

)

Colin A. Hanna
President
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